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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 

 

 

5th November, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Full Time Reception, Years 1 - 6 

Parent Consultations will take place after school on Tuesday, 13th and Wednesday, 14th 
November.  Please note that there are no late night consultations available, however, you 
can make individual arrangements with your child’s class teacher if any of the times available 
are not suitable. 

It will be an opportunity for parents to discuss with their child’s class teacher the progress that 
is being made and any other relevant issues. 

Could you please access the Form section of the App and complete the Parent Consultation 
Form of your child’s class then select your preferred appointment time(s) and date. Please 
complete by Thursday 8th November. If there are no appointments available at the time 
requested, you will be invited to accept another time.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Miss S. Hayes 
Acting Headteacher 
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